
TRANSPORT COMMITTEE- AGENDA ITEM 17b (i) 

Mark Wall 
Head of Democratic Services 
Brighton & Hove City Council 
 
 
 
Dear Mark,  
 
Please could this councillor written question be placed on the agenda for the 
Transport Committee meeting on 2nd October. 
 
 
“Given the continuing safety concerns about the junction between Goldstone 
Crescent and King George V1 Avenue, particularly when making a right turn 
from Goldstone Crescent into the fast, downhill traffic from Hangleton, could 
the Chair of the Transport Committee confirm whether there are any plans to 
make this junction safer.  The long queue of vehicles waiting to exit the 
junction from Goldstone Crescent means that drivers are pressured into 
making unsafe decisions as when to pull out as well as creating a noisy and 
polluting environment for local residents.  
 
Would the Chair of the Transport Committee confirm whether any safety 
reviews of this junction have been undertaken recently and whether any are 
planned.” 
 
 
 

Yours Sincerely, 
 
 
Councillor Gill Mitchell 
Leader of the Labour and Co-operative Group 
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